
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘koinonia’ (Fellowship). 

This week’s song: Find a little seed. 
 

School Values: Compassion  Respect   
Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to 
read and write words 

containing the sounds we 
have been learning.  

 
 

We are learning to read 
‘has’ and ‘she’, as well as 
continuing to practise all 
previously taught words. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be 
representing, 

comparing and looking 
at the composition of 

the numbers 1, 2 and 3. 

Assertive Mentoring… 
On the 8th and 9th of November ‘Assertive Mentoring’ 
meetings will be taking place with teachers. These 

meetings will give us an opportunity to talk about how 
your child is getting on at school, as well as giving 

ideas of things to work on and practise at home. These 
meetings will be taking place on ‘Teams’ and you will 

need to login with your child’s email and password that 
we have sent home. See the newsletter for more 

information…  

 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We are exploring this book as part of our 
storytelling week.  We will be learning to  

retell the story of the little red  
hen, by learning actions, key vocabulary  

and using story maps. 

The Little Red Hen 
 

Week beginning 1st November 2021 

Things your child can do at home: Practise writing first-names using your name card, write a list of 
ingredients you need to bake something and pop to the shops with your money to buy them.    

Homework: Look at recipes and choose something to bake at home together. Take a picture and pop it 
on Tapestry!  

 

Did you know… 
Bananas are 

technically berries- 
and strawberries  

are not.  

 

I wonder… 
 

Would you keep the 
bread or share the 

bread? Can you 
explain ‘why’ using 
the word ‘because’? 


